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BY EMAIL ONLY 

May 2, 2024 

Kent Elson 
Elson Advocacy 
1062 College St., 
Toronto, ON M6H 1A9 

Dear Mr. Elson: 

Re: Enbridge Gas Inc. (Enbridge Gas) 2024 Rebasing Application, Phase 1 
Environmental Defence Letter re Extra Length Charge 
Ontario Energy Board (OEB) File Number EB-2022-0200 

The OEB received your letter of April 22, 2024, on behalf of Environmental Defence, 
regarding “potential non-compliance with the OEB’s orders in this case with respect to 
the extra length charge”, as well as Enbridge Gas’s response of April 26, 2024 and your 
follow-up of April 29, 2024. 

We thank you for bringing this matter to our attention but in our view there is no need for 
the OEB to intervene. It would appear that Enbridge Gas’s approach to implementing 
the updated extra length charge (ELC) is consistent with the OEB’s orders. While the 
December 21, 2023 Decision and Order said that January 1, 2024 would be the 
effective date for new rates, including the ELC, it also said on page 139 that “Enbridge 
Gas’s current approved rates as established in EB-2023-0330 will continue to apply on 
and after January 1, 2024, on an interim basis, until the rates approved in Phase 1 of 
this proceeding are implemented.” Moreover, the Phase 1 rate order, issued April 11, 
2024, specified that Rider G (which includes the updated ELC) was effective May 1, 
2024. 

Yours truly, 

Nancy Marconi 
Registrar 

c.  All Parties in EB-2022-0200 
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